
RWANDA FUNDRAISING LETTER 

 

Dear _______________: 
 
I’m sending you this letter to share with you how excited I am about an opportunity I have 
coming up. I have been given the opportunity to go on a mission trip to Rwanda in early 2020, 
and I would love for you to partner with me!  I will be traveling with Kashabba Tribe Ministries 
February 28-March 9, 2020. 
 
While we are there, we will be part of a four-day Prophetic Conference and will also participate 
in smaller ministry groups to bring the reality of the Gospel of the Kingdom to the surrounding 
villages outside Musanze.  We will also minister healing in the regional hospital, hope in the 
prisons, love in the School for the Blind, friendship in primary and nursery schools, and more.  
 
The truth is I cannot travel to Rwanda without the financial and prayer support of a community. 
It would be unrealistic to attempt to fund this trip on my own, and it would be arrogant not to 
ask for prayer, since I will be serving in a way that I’ve never done before. That’s why I’m 
inviting you to partner with me. 
 
If you feel led to give financially, you may do so by mail.  I have enclosed a stamped and 
addressed envelope for your convenience.  My goal is to raise $________ by ___________, 
2019.  
 
If you feel led to support through prayer, I would love for you to pray for these three areas 
during our trip: 

• That our team would stay healthy and safe; 

• That our efforts would have a lasting impact in the communities; and 

• That God would use this trip to do immeasurably more than we could ask or predict for 
Rwanda and His Kingdom. 

Together, we can both be a small part of what God is doing to uplift the communities in 
Rwanda. Please let me know if you have any questions about the trip or how you can partner 
with me. Thanks for reading! 
 
Your friend, 
 
______________________________ 
Email Address 
Telephone 
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Bonus Tips 
 
The problem with support letters is that they are a little outdated. When was the last time you 
communicated with your friends and family by writing a letter (and weren’t asking for money)? 
It’s still great to send out support letters, but don’t assume that once your letters are in the 
mail, your job is done. 
 
After you send out your letters, it’s time to get social. Email a copy of your letter to friends and 
family, post about it on social media, and perhaps even start a blog or Facebook group. 
Awareness creates support. The more people that are made aware of your trip, the more 
support you will receive. 
 
Please be sure and include the pre-addressed, stamped envelope for the convenience of your 
possible donors. 
 
Also note that installment payments cannot be made to Kashabba Tribe Ministries.  You will 
only make the initial deposit/application payment and final payment as indicated in your travel 
packet.  Sometimes your home church will allow you (or others) to make deposits into a special 
fund for your travel.  


